

Minutes of the Motueka Valley Association meeting of 8th May 2025

Present: Pat, Nelly, Maria, Trevor, Daniel, Mike, Linda and Jonny

Minutes of the previous meeting 10.04.25

Circulated prior to this meeting. *Taken as read/a true and accurate record*

**Pat/Daniel
Carried**

Treasurers Report: No significant changes from last month. Advertisers have been invoiced and payments for advertising are being received. Outstanding accounts: Printing and delivery costs for Newsletter.

Correspondence: All significant items of correspondence were copied to Members prior to this meeting. *Inward correspondence be received and outward approved*

**Trevor/Linda
Carried**

Local Body Elections - Meet the Candidates

Pat to contact TDC to invite Candidates to a public meeting. It is envisaged that it may occur in October and will be advertised in the MVA Newsletter prior to the event.

Matariki Social Event: 11th July proposed for the annual Matariki/Midwinter social gathering subject to availability of the Memorial Hall. Pat to contact Hall Committee to confirm availability/book venue.

Newsletter: The next MVA Newsletter is due to be published during the first week of June. The editorial deadline will be 23.05.25. There was detailed discussion around suggested items for publication including:

- A quiz - Maria to ask Toby Brown if he's able to compose.
- Book reviews - Committee Members are asked to think about writing a short book review for inclusion in the Newsletter
- Recipe - Linda to arrange
- St James Church notice - In hand (Linda)
- AED's - Gloria Anderson to be asked to write a brief update piece.
- Produce Swap at Pokororo Hall - Is it ongoing? Pat to follow up with a view to 'advertising'.
- Published contact details - some are out of date. Daniel to confirm/revise as required.

TDC draft Annual Plan: Submissions close on 31st May. Daniel to add notice to MVA web site and Motueka Valley F/B page.

TDC Annual Grants: To be added to the agenda of the next MVA meeting.

MVA Web Site: Jonny to review and identify possible changes/improvements.
Pat proposed that Jonny be added to Committee Members mailing list.

Agreed

The meeting closed at 8.20 PM.

After the meeting closed: There was brief discussion about adding a page to the Newsletter, should the need arise. It was agreed that it be an editorial decision.

